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New Mills Yard Bridge TG20117 Closed Until 2025 

 
From 15 April 2024, New Mills Yard Bridge TG20117 will be closed to pedestrians and 
cyclists for safety reasons due to structural deterioration which may have reduced the 
load-bearing capability of the structure. 
 
The bridge located at New Mills Yard, Norwich, NR3 3AX will be permanently closed until 
renewal of the bridge. During this time two suitable pedestrian diversion routes shall be in 
place for convenience. These routes can be seen on the Closure Diversion Plan. 
 
A scheme to replace this bridge is currently being developed. Subject to Planning 
Permissions and approval, this work is expected to begin in 2025. 
 
The scheme will be designed to ensure the new bridge improves upon the current 
appearance of the existing bridge, whilst maintaining the historic character and Heritage 
of the area. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience and understanding while this 
necessary bridge closure is in place. 
 
The work which is expected to cost around £500,000.00 will be carried out by Norfolk 
County Council’s Community and Environmental Services Department and their 
contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

Kevin Siano, Engineer, 0344 800 8020. 
 
 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 
 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks


 

 

 



 

 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to 
help. 
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